LEGAL NOTICE: TOWN OF PELHAM,
NEW HAMPSHIRE, CONSERVATION
COMMISSION.

Notice is hear by given in accordance with RSA 36-A, the
Pelham Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Pelham Town Office, Sherburne Hall, 6 Village Green,
Pelham, New Hampshire regarding a proposal to purchase
3 conservation easements totaling approximately 202 acres.
The lots are defined as Map 6 Lot 4-161, Baldwin Hill
Road, Map 6 Lot 4-162, off Jeremy Hill Road, Map 12 Lot
4-154, 8 Bowman Lane, Map 13 Lot 4-150, 146 Jeremy
Hill Road, and Map 13 Lot 4-156, 139 Jeremy Hill Road.
In addition, Lots 208-18 and 202-1 in Hudson, NH on the
Pelham/Hudson line will have a deed restriction to prevent
development or subdivision, in perpetuity. These will be
ecasement properties, ownership will remain with the
current owners; the land will not be open to the public.
Further information, contact Pelham Planning office at
(603) 635-7811 to leave a message for the Conservation
Commission Chatr.



